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Thursday, September 8, 2016 

Dear School Owner and Interested Party: 

The recording of the Candidate Corner Webinar: Workshop Requirements has now been 

posted in the recorded webinars section of the NACCAS website: 

http://naccas.org/naccas/recorded-webinars. 

For questions specific to your institution, Carol Orsini, your Candidate Coordinator, is an email 

(corsini@naccas.org), or phone-call (703-600-7600 ext. 170) away. We want you to know we are 

HERE TO SERVE!  We look forward to working along-side you! 
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